Perkins Schools
BoomSquad

The BoomSquad is a program involving and assisting retirees. Boom is for “Boomers” and
Squad is for “Family.” Partnering with Serving Our Seniors the program emphasis is twofold. To
bring timely information to retirees and to tap into the expertise of our students.

October saw approximately 80 guests attend BoomSquad/Serving Our Seniors programs. This
November offerings will emphasize one to one learning opportunities for retirees wanting to
more fully understand how to text with their smartphones. Each retiree will partner with a
high school student for 45 minutes.

Using the same format, we will provide the opportunity to learn how to play chess for
interested retirees as well.

Additionally, fifth grade teacher Mrs. Kris Dinovo is offering an opportunity for retirees and
students to become pen pals. To learn more about this opportunity register for this session on
November 27 at 11:15 AM.

If you are a retiree and interested in joining our Squad please register for a session by:
Calling Perkins High School at 419-625-1252 and registering with Kim Corso. Offerings will be
on Tuesday November 6, 13, and 27. Sessions will be 11:15-12:00 noon and 12:15-1:00 PM
each date. All sessions will be held in Room 301. Chess will be in a room to be determined.

We are excited to offer these opportunities to members of our community. Please join us as
our guests!



